
 

Clerk’s report – September 2024 

Red writing indicates an update since the previous report. Black writing indicates no change since the previous report. 

Task Report Further action 

Playing Field Trees A date of the 23rd September has been set for LCC to trim the tree’s in 
this area. 

 

Millenium Clock Maintenance I have contacted the Village Hall to ask them if it was ever discussed 
who is responsible for the maintenance of the clock. No reply has been 
received yet. 

 

Opinions of the Village A communication was sent out via the Parish Council website, 
Facebook, WhatsApp, notice boards and the village mailing list to ask 
villagers for their opinions. 

 

Black box data LCC Highways were contacted to ask if the Parish Council would be able 
to receive a copy of the data. No response has been received yet. I will 
chase them soon if no response is received. 
 

LCC have confirmed they will send 
the information to us once it is 
available. 

Set up on-line banking 
 

David was added to the system and the paperwork as sent to both Bill 
and Simon for signing. 

This has now timed out and needs 
to be processed again.  

Co-option  Vacancies advertised on noticeboard and website.  
A member of the village has come forward and expressed an interest in 
the vacancy. 
 
We currently have two vacancies to fill. The Clerk completed a 
Communicating with your Community training course this week and 
will update Councillors on advice received to assist with these 
vacancies. 
 

The vacancies still haven’t been 
filled. 

  


